
 
 

 
 

September 16, 2020 

To:  Mayor Ted Wheeler 
Commissioner Chloe Eudaly 
Commissioner Amanda Fritz 
Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty 
Commissioner Dan Ryan 

 
From:  Rebecca Esau, Director  
  Bureau of Development Services 
 
Subject:  Reappointments to the Electrical Code Board of Appeal 
 
Recommendation 
There are currently three members on the Electrical Code Board of Appeals:  Greg Kohn and Jon 
Coulimore, and Robert Bruene.  Greg Kohn and Jon Coulimore’s terms expire in September; 
Robert Bruene’s term expires in November.  There are three vacant alternate positions on the 
Board.   
 
I am recommending Greg Kohn and Jon Coulimore be reappointed to their positions on 
the Electrical Code Board of Appeal.  Their new 3-year terms will be from September 20, 
2020 through September 19, 2023. 
 
Greg Kohn is a registered engineer with active licenses in eleven states.  He has had 30 years of 
experience in the design of electrical and security systems (approximately 60 facilities since the 
establishment of HK in 1997). Greg oversees the engineering of all HK designs and provides quality 
control services on all of HK’s projects. 
 
Jon Coulimore has nearly 30 years of experience in the electrical field, and is licensed in both 
Oregon and Washington.  John is also a licensed Electrical Inspector.  He is the owner of a 
business that specializes in commercial tenant improvements, industrial installation, and 
residential wiring.  
 
The table below lists the recommendation and members for appointment along with the 
Electrical Code Board of Appeal position and status: 
  



 
Member Current Status Appointments 

Greg Kohn Electrical Engineer 2nd full term, ending Sept. 19, 2023 

Jon Coulimore Electrical Contactor 2nd full term, ending Sept. 19, 2023 

 
With these proposed reappointments to the Electrical Code Board of Appeal, all three member 
positions are filled and the three alternate positions remain vacant.  We will continue our 
outreach efforts to fill these vacant alternate positions. 
 


